
Riley Children’s Health Sports 
Legends Experience® 

Thank you for registering to visit the Riley Children’s Health Sports Legends Experience. 
Please gather in the Welcome Center 10 minutes before your assigned program time. 

A museum staff member will greet you and escort you to the entrance to meet your coach.

 Here are some important reminders to help you prepare for your visit:

with credit line
(can be moved down
 for a longer credit line)

without credit line

2020School Visits

• 	 Be sure all children and adults know  
their sport and program time.

•	 One adult is required for every five students  
and should accompany students at all times.

• 	 Programs will take place outside. Please encourage 
students to dress appropriately for the weather.

• 	 Athletic shoes are recommended and  
closed-toed shoes are required for the  
pedal car racing experiences.

• 	 Follow the posted behavioral and  
safety guidelines at each sport.

•	 Have fun together! 

•	 Visit our website at  
childrensmuseum.org/procedures  
for the latest COVID-19 safety protocols.  
These may change based on when you  
book your visit, so be sure to review the  
latest guidelines.


